
I studied at Tudor Grange from 2013 to 2017, and then        
became part of the Sixth Form between 2017-2019 where I 
studied English Literature, history and business studies. I 
have since gone on to study history and politics at      
Nottingham Trent University, graduating in the summer of 
2022.   

During my final year of university, I have been lucky enough 
to be   elected the President of the University tennis club, 
helping build the club to a record number of members.  I 
have continued part time employment during my studies in 
retail where I hold a management position.  I am looking   
forward to tennis coaching in America during the summer of 
2022 and upon my return I will be looking for graduate       
opportunities in a variety of different fields. 
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